
What	
  if	
  we	
  had	
  only	
  two	
  baseball	
  
teams	
  to	
  root	
  for?	
  	
  
Where,	
  other	
  than	
  the	
  voting	
  
booth,	
  do	
  we	
  only	
  have	
  2	
  choices?	
  
 

Independents and new parties – from urban and rural Texas -- are coming 
together this legislative session to ask you to support: 
 

• Fair ballot access laws for new parties and independent candidates, allowing for 
electoral competition in Texas elections. It’s called the Texas Voter Choice Act - 
HB3068. 
 

• Ending one-punch straight ticket voting, joining 40 other states to encourage voters to 
think before they vote – HB 25. 
 

• Protecting citizen rights to petition their local 
government, our REAL local control – a Texas 
constitutional amendment passed in 1912. 

 
• Verifiable elections – no candidate wants to face 

 an unverifiable recount. 
 

• Stopping “Gridzilla”, aka the California Water 
Model – mass exportation of groundwater to dry 
areas, an already proven disaster. (Expect many 
bills delivering death by a thousand cuts to the 
next generation’s water supply.) 

 
• The most comprehensive eminent domain reform 

in years, starting with the passage of Texans for Property Rights Coalition reform bills. 
 

We invite legislators, and their staff, to visit with us at these events: 
 
►Our Water, Our Land, Our Elections Lobby Day, March 24, Texas Capitol  
 
►Texas Populism Conference: Building the Independent Rural-Urban Alliance, March 25, McKinney 
Roughs Nature Trail, Cedar Creek 
 

Texas independents are counting on you  
to go to bat for ALL the voters -- rural and urban.  

 

Texans for Electoral Competition & 
League of independent Voters of Texas 

PO	
  Box	
  651,	
  Bastrop,	
  Texas	
  78602	
  	
  	
  
512-­‐213-­‐4511	
  *	
  info@IndependentLeagueTX.org	
  *	
  visit	
  our	
  events	
  pages	
  for	
  details	
  


